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DVR Office’s Re-opening 
 

All DVR Offices will be open July 1, 2021, with a limited staff. 
 
DVR will be reopening their offices fully on the following schedule: 

 
July 12th July 13th July 14th 

 
July 15th 
 

Clovis 
Roswell 
Gallup 
Farmington 

Silver City 
Espanola 
Hobbs 
Carlsbad 
 

Alamogordo 
Las Cruces 
Los Lunas 
 

Edgewood 
Santa Fe 
Socorro 
 

    
July 16th 
Taos 
Las Vegas 
South Valley 
 

July 19th  
Rio Rancho 
Quail 
State Office 
 

July 20th 
Oakland 
Mountain 
Lomas 
 

July 21st   
Gibson 
  
 

 
 All employees of DVR must wear a mask while in the building.  
 
All members of the public must wear a mask while in the building, regardless of if you 
are fully vaccinated or not. 
 
All members of the public must utilize the DVR process Dr. Owl, prior to entry into the 
building and wait for the ok from the program. Instructions are on the table near every 
entry point.  
 
Entry into the DVR office is limited to the client only, unless otherwise needed by law or 
disability, the client may then have one person with them as needed, the person 
entering with the client must also follow all DVR process’ and wear a mask. 
 
Anyone who cannot wear a mask due to a medical condition, will be scheduled for a 
virtual appointment with a counselor. 
 
The safety of the public and our staff is of the utmost importance to DVR, we retain the 
right to refuse service to anyone refusing to wear a mask in our facility or refusing to 
follow our entry process.  
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Welcome to DVR 
 

 
To ensure that all safety protocols are followed, any person(s) entering the 
building must follow DVR process’. 
 
If you have an appointment, please call the number below to check in, a 
member of the DVR staff will come to escort you in for your appointment. 
 
 Phone Number: __________________________________ 
 
If you do not have an appointment please follow the check in process at the 
entrance, and our staff will get you an appointment for a later date or set up 
a virtual appointment for you. 
 
 
As you enter the building, you will find that we have a table set up for the 
public with hand sanitizer and masks if you need one. 
 
You must sign in with our Dr. Owl application, you may use your cell phone 
and scan the QR code or fill out the hard copy questionnaire on the table. 
 
If you answer yes to any of the questions on Dr. Owl, you will not be allowed 
entry into the facility, you must call to reschedule your appointment virtually.  
 
You must always wear a mask in the building, no exceptions. If you cannot 
wear a mask, you will be asked to leave and reschedule your appointment 
virtually. 
 
Entry into the DVR office is limited to the client only, unless otherwise needed by 
law or disability, the client may then have one person with them as needed, the 
person entering with the client must also follow all DVR process’ and wear a 
mask. 
 
Thank you for helping us keep you and our staff safe!! 


